
TOWN OF SMITHVILLE 
 

Planning Board Meeting Minutes 
January 13, 2010 

 

Chairman Tim Hanna called the January Planning Board meeting to order at 7:08 P.M. 
Those in attendance were; Tim Hanna, Chairman, Robert Brooks, and Jackie Centerwall 
 

Doug Garnar was absent 
 
December meeting cancelled. Minutes from the November meeting were not available 

for review. 
 

Old Business: No response to the article Tim Hanna placed in the Chenango American 

regarding Planning Board member recruitment or Comprehensive Plan Committee. Bob 

Brooks recommended contacting Michael & Sheryl Evans and Steve Bentley to inquire if 

there is interest in joining PB. 

 
Comprehensive Plan: PB should continue working on their assigned sections of the 

Comprehensive Plan and send sections to Tim Hanna at tim_hanna@juno.com . 

 

New Business: Bob Brooks noted that he would not be available for scheduled 

Planning Board meetings in March and April as he will be out of town. Jackie Centerwall 

noted that she would be out of town for the scheduled February meeting. It was agreed 

to move the February meeting up a week to February 3, 2010. 

Tim Hanna questioned with the explosion of technology whether peripheral services 

such as cable TV and internet access should be researched for inclusion in the 

Comprehensive Plan. 

 

Next meeting is Wednesday, February 3, 2010 at 7:00 P.M. at the Community 
Center. 
 

Meeting Adjourned 7:45 P.M. 
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